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Applications for the Project Cypress Northwest Community Engagement Council (CEC) are now live 
on our website . The application will be open to residents of Caddo or Bossier Parishes until 
December 1, 2024. You can complete the application electronically by downloading the PDF to your 
computer or laptop, completing the form, and emailing it to  . You can 
also mail the application to us by printing it out and sending it to the address below. 



Project Cypress CEC Team

ATTN: Joy Frank-Collins

505 King Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43201



For more information on the NW CEC, please read our fact sheet, linked .

 here

projectcypress@battelle.org

here

Have any questions? Reach out to us at info@projectcypress.com

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT COUNCIL UPDATES

https://www.projectcypress.com/community-engagement-council/application
mailto:projectcypress@battelle.org
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/64cbc3c84152344afb41b9b9/t/6700522f52e35d1b062759e1/1728074293374/Project+Cypress+Fact+Sheet_NW+Community+Engagement+Council.pdf

